
Burch Elementary School
Route 3 Box 4B

Delbarton, West Virginia 25670

Doug Ward Ed.D., Principal       
Deborah Starr, Assistant Principal       Kim Hatfield, School Counselor

Monday, March 10, 2014

Dear Parents:

Burch Elementary School will be starting back our Critical Skills After School 

Program effective Tuesday, March 11, 2014.  The focus will be Reading/Language

Arts & Math Skills. This will assist our students in the classroom and in 

preparation for the WESTEST. As before, a nutritious snack will be provided.  

Mingo County buses will bring students home as before. We (tentatively) plan to 

finish between 5:00 PM & 5:10 PM.    

Thank You

Miss. Croaff & Ms. Curry

Burch Elementary After School Teachers


